Submitted by Jennifer Strom, Principal
October 2022

1. Homecoming Week
a. Thank you to all who were involved in making homecoming week a HUGE
success! Especially Katrina Andrusick and Project Unit

2. 11th Graders were able to attend a career fair at Aitkin High School and had a
great experience. Here are a few pictures.

3. The NHS Blood Drive was a great success! Thank you to Mr. Fort and our NHS
students for their community service.

4. ACT Profile Report Class of 2022
a. We received a report of our student's ACT scores from the class of 2022.
Here are some highlights:
i.  Our average composite score was 21.7 and the state average was
20.5
ii.  We have been at or above the state average for the last four years
iii.  We were above the state average 5-year trend in 3 out of the 4
areas (English, Math, Science) and only .2 below the state
average in Reading.
5. Bathroom Vandalism
a. Bathroom vandalism has started again at the high school
b. However, at the beginning of the year, | assigned teachers to do
bathroom, hallway, and door supervision during their supervisory period
and we have been able to catch several of the students who committed
the vandalism.
c. THANK YOU to those who have been monitoring and supervising these
spaces!

Upcoming Events:

October 27th: Natural Resources Class is taking a field trip to Hawk Ridge
November 9&10: Parent-Teacher Conferences

November 15th: Financial Aid Night

November 23rd: Early Out


https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1MPnpmqn-SN-P9c1-9FK5Ba8r8CJzMJHh?usp=sharing

